
From: Mary Elliott-Klemm
To: commentletters
Subject: "Comment Letter – 2016 Bay-Delta Plan Amendment & SED."
Date: Tuesday, November 01, 2016 10:45:48 AM

State Water Board,

I believe that your proposal is a good proposal.

If anything it errs on the side of the flows being too conservative.

We all have to share California’s water.

Thank-you,

Mary Elliott-Klemm
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